FORRESTVILLE VALLEY SCHOOL
DISTRICT #221

SUPERINTENDENT
Mrs. Sheri Smith

November 6, 2020

Dear Forrestville Valley Community,

The following is our positive case numbers for this week:

Data District FJSHS FGS GVGS
Number of Weekly Cases 9 3 3 1
Current Percent of Cases 1.24% 0.72% 1.23% 1.43%

Based on our data today, our current school transmission rate remains LOW,

In the cases listed above, zero close contacts were identified, and the number include students and staff. We
will continue to monitor daily attendance, symptoms of iliness, COVID testing results, and individuals identified
as close contacts. As always, we will keep in close communication with our local health departments.

We will continue to monitor our data through November 20" to consider any need for an adaptive pause over
the holidays as we communicated earlier this week.

Thank you for doing your part to keep our students and staff healthy.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Smitihv
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